Member Records Notice

Dear Club Members,

In an effort to continue the forward course of our club, the
BOD is releasing this letter to all members, based on the
advisement of the club’s attorney, Dennis Boman. This is an
important and detailed letter whose compilation was brought
about through recent correspondences by club member(s). The
board chose to embrace the gravity of these correspondences
from members, to engage the service of our attorney to spell
out these matters so that the club, its members, and BOD can
move forward — not just in 2021 but in 2022 and for years to
come. Thank you.

The BOD
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